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September 30, 2008 
 
 
 
Mr. Joe Wier 
McKenzie Tank Lines, Inc. 
Post Office Box 1200 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wier: 
 
This is in response to the June 4, 2008 No Further Action (NFA) Proposal for the East 
Drum and Blasting Sand Area submitted by Geovac Environmental Services, Inc. 
(Geovac), on behalf of McKenzie Tank Lines, Inc., (FDEP ID# COM_71868) located at 
2778 West Tharpe Street, Tallahassee, Leon County, Florida.   
 
Upon review, we are unable to approve your NFA request as the groundwater 
sampling logs and analytical data sheets for the January 31, 2008 re-sampling of well 
MW-2D were not included in the proposal as was requested in our April 25, 2008 letter. 
 
This information is needed in order for the Department to consider your NFA Proposal 
for the East Drum Area and Blasting Sand Area.  The information should be submitted 
by October 31, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Julie Ann Hardy, Project Manager, at (850) 
595-8360, extension 1211 or by e-mail at julie.hardy@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Webster, P.G. 
Brownfield Coordinator 
 
AW/jhr 
 
cc:   John M. Elrod, P.G., Geovac Environmental Services, Inc.,  
        Jim Byer, FDEP, james.byer@dep.state.fl.us 
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